10/01/25
We have all returned after the Christmas holiday but we thought we would share with you what we got up to at the end of last term.  We have chosen to have class reporters and take responsibility for writing the blog ourselves.
The Blog before Christmas
Hello this is 3D and we are going to tell you what we did on the last week before xmas. On the last week on Monday we went to a cinema to see Moana 2 and the class enjoyed it very much and liked the singing and dramatic scenes in the movie.
Then we went to Burger King and the class got to choose what they wanted from there. We enjoyed our meals so much that most of the food was gone and we were very full.
And then on Wednesday, we had Christmas dinner with the teachers and we got to pull Christmas crackers and tell silly jokes. Then later that day we had a disco, and everyone loved the music, and everyone did interesting dances. On Friday we had a little party in our classroom with cake, crisps and more, we watched the Red One. Then the Grinch ran into the classroom and scared JN so much that he ran to the other side of the classroom. When the Grinch left the classroom we all laughed and chuckled. We hope you liked our weekly blog, see you next week.
Speak soon
From reporter Gamer JN and Reporter SLS.
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